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Dear Parent/Carer

Introduction to the School Nurse Service 
We are writing to introduce you to the Bedfordshire 5-19 service. When your child reaches school age their care transfers from your Health Visitor to the 5-19 team; our team is made up of School Nurses, public health staff nurses and support health professionals. We are available to support all children aged from 5 years to 19 years.

Please click the link to view an animation explaining our service and how to contact us. The information also includes details of our Parentline and ChatHealth confidential text messaging services. We can support children and families in school, the home or at one of our clinics. 
Please find the link here https://bit.ly/5-19primaryinfo or scan the QR code 
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Please contact us before your child starts school if they have an additional medical need that will require emergency medication or a care plan (allergies, epilepsy, for example). Our service operates year-round, and we will be available for support during the summer holidays.

We can also offer support for you or your child with their physical, developmental, or emotional health. We will be contacting you once your child has started school to offer a health assessment and to undertake growth measurements as part of the National Childhood Measurement Programme – further information will be provided. This will include details for our digital School Screener Parent Portal where you can complete the assessment, gain advice and support, consent and view the results of your child growth and hearing screening.
 We can be contacted via our Health Hub on 0300 555 0606 between 8am - 5pm Monday to Friday.  Alternatively, you can email us at ccs.bedsandlutonchildrenshealthhub@nhs.net
The administrator will ask for your child’s name, date of birth and the school they attend so they can identify the school nursing team in your area, who will return your call within 2 working days.

Please feel free to contact us for advice or further information.

Yours faithfully

Pan-Bedfordshire 5-19 Team
Children’s Community Health Hub


Children’s Services


Woburn Court


2 Railton Road


MK42 7PN





Tel:  0300 555 0606


Email:  ccs.bedsandlutonchildrenshealthhub@nhs.net





www.cambscommunityservices.co.uk
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